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CALL TO ORDER 

BELMONT SELECT BOARD MEETING 

SELECT BOARD CONFERENCE ROOM 

MONDAY, JULY 19, 2021 

7:00 PM 

A meeting of the Select Board was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chair Adam Dash. Vice Chair Roy 

Epstein and Select Board member Mark Paolillo were present, along with Town Administrator Patrice 

Garvin, Assistant Town Administrator Jon Marshall, Town Counsel George Hall, Acting Town Accountant 

Glen Castro, Director of DPW Jay Marcotte, Director of Community Development Glenn Clancy and 

Director of Health Department Wes Chin. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Time of Use Forum by Belmont Light Board to discuss rates proposal will be held on July 26.

• Public Forum about DPW Tanks will be held on August 3.

• Federal Aid Forum to discuss use of ARPA federal aid money will be held on August 18.

All above meetings will be held in the Select Board meeting room and hybrid at 7 pm. 

COMMENTS FROM TOWN RESIDENTS 

[NONE.) 

ACTION BY CONSENT 

Discussion of signs on Town owned property 

Questions arose about a Black Lives Matter sign that was hung within the Farmer's Market. 

• Hal Shubin, organizer of the Farmer's Market, said he feels it's clear that the Black Lives Matter

sign is the opinion of the Farmer's Market, and not that of the Town. Shubin said there are signs

about the SNAP Federal Food stamp program at the Farmer's Market and no one has

complained about that.

• Dash said that we should establish a policy about parameters around signage in general.

• Epstein commented that the SNAP signs are directly related to the Farmer's Market and Black

Lives Matter is not directly related. He said we need to be aware of the legal principles entailed.

• George Hall, Town Counsel, joined the discussion. He said that the Town has to treat everyone

equally. He also said that the Town has to be careful that the space does not turn into a

billboard. He suggested establishing a policy that limits signage.

• Suzanne Johanett said they moved the sign to the Manager's tent at the Farmer's Market and

she thinks the placement makes it clear that it was an expression of the Farmer's Market and

Food Collaborative. Shubin said the objective of the signage is to let people know it's an open

and welcoming place.

• George Hall agreed that the placement of the sign does clearly show that its vendor related.
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